
 
Colossians 3:1-5                

 

A Greater Satisfaction 

 



Welcome to Rogers Memorial Church 
Sunday, November 8, 2020 

 
ACT 1: CREATION 
 

Worship Video (we reflect on His goodness to us) 
 

Call To Worship (God invites us to come to Him) 
 

Offering (we invest in the mission of His church here & around the world) 
 

Praise Song (we celebrate His grace, truth, beauty, and majesty) 
 
 

ACT 2: FALL 
 

Preparing To Listen Song (we prepare to hear from Him through His 
Word) 

 

Leader Sharing & Prayer (we are honest with God as we express our 
need for Him) 

 
 

ACT 3: REDEMPTION 
 

Sermon (we listen to God through His Word) 
 
 

ACT 4: RENEWAL 
 

Song of Response (we respond to our Lord) 
 

Benediction (we are sent to live on mission as God’s people)  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For more information about anything go to our Facebook         
or Website  

Operation Christmas Child  
We will be collecting shoeboxes through Sunday, November 15.    
How to pack your shoebox brochures are located on the table in the 
lobby with labels for the shoeboxes. Please include $9 to cover    
shipping in cash or a check made out to Rogers Memorial Church. 
We will track the shoeboxes online. Hobby Lobby has decorated  
plastic shoeboxes for $2.99.   

RMC Church Officers 
Elders— Mr. Shawn Hand             Deacons— Mr. Jimmy Blake, Chairman                                          
 Mr. Terence Kendrick                                     Mr. James Hartis  
 Mr. Elden LeBrun                                           Mr. Jimmy Joy 
                Mr. Randy Saverance                                    Mr. Steve Nunn                                                                 
                                            
                      Office Administrator and Treasurer - Mrs. Christi Hartis                    

RMC CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

For Our Guests 
Thanks for being with us today! We’re thrilled you’re here and want 
to extend a warm welcome. We know a first time visit to a church 
can sometimes feel a little uncomfortable, so let us offer a few    
suggestions. 1)  Relax and enjoy yourself, you’re among friends.    
2)  After the service, please introduce yourself to our pastor. He 
would love to meet you personally and answer any questions you 
may have. It’s our pleasure to have you with us! 

Connection Cards 
Whether you are a guest or a member, please fill out the Connection 
Card inside the bulletin, and put it in the black box on the table as 
you exit.   

 Food Drive  
We have food boxes available if you know anyone who needs one.  
We are good with donations of food until further notice.  

 

 

Brenda and Joe White will be celebrating 54 years 

of marriage on Nov. 11. Happy Anniversary! 

Happy Anniversary 


